
A CALL TO 
ARTISTS! 

 

CHALK THE WALK EVENT 
 

COMMUNITY AND FAMILY RESOURCES IS HAVING AN EVENT TO SPREAD 

AWARENESS FOR MENTAL HEALTH.  

WE ARE CURRENTLY LOOKING FOR ARTISTS TO VOLUNTEER THEIR TIME AND 

THEIR CRAFT! THIS EVENT WOULD INCLUDE COMPLETING ARTWORK IN A 

CHALK MEDIUM. PEOPLE ARE WELCOME TO BRING THEIR OWN CHALK, BUT 

THERE WILL BE CHALK AVAILABLE. 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO JOIN US, PLEASE CONTACT US SO WE CAN HAVE AN 

IDEA OF HOW MANY ARTISTS ARE WILLING TO DONATE THEIR TIME!  

THANK YOU! 

- CFR STAFF 

 

ALL AGES 

EVENT 

WHEN 

May 20, 2017 

8am-12pm 

WHERE 
Ames Farmer’s  

Market 
526 Main Street  

 
CONTACT 
Sharaine Conner  

Outpatient Supervisor  

sharainec@cfrhelps.org 

 

SPONSORED BY 

 


